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INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

BOSTON HARBOR SOFT SHELL CLAM ENHANCEMENT PROJECT  

 

The Division of Marine Fisheries will hold an informational meeting to present an overview of 

the Boston Harbor Soft Shell Clam Enhancement Project to interested shellfish industry 

members and Shellfish Constables. The current status of the project and plans for the up-coming 

2007 growing season will be discussed.  

Date:  Friday, March 9, 2007 

Time:  12:00 PM  

Location:  Quincy Parks Department 

Headquarters  

1 Merrymount Parkway  

Quincy , MA 02169  

For further information, contact Project Biologist Tom Shields.  

      Phone: 978.282.0308 X166  

      E-mail: thomas.shields@state.ma.us 
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